Republic “\m Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 14, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
HRDD-2024- § 7 6 i

UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF THE THIRD QUARTER
MANAGEMENT REVIEW

To: Director III
Regional Functional Division Chiefs
Quality Management Representatives
Chairperson and Cochairperson of QMS Teams
QMS Secretariat
Unit and Section Heads
All Others Concerned

Concerning Office Memoranda Nos. 522 and 558, s. 2024, this Office
announces that the Third Quarter Management Review is rescheduled from
November 14, 2024, to November 22, 2024, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the RELC-
NEAP Training Hall 2, DepEd Regional Office VIII Complex, Government Center,
Candahug, Palo, Leyte.

2, All other provisions in OM No. 522, s. 2024 remain in effect.

3. For inquiries or concerns, contact Dr. Rita R. Dimakiling, Quality
Management Representative, through pprd.region8@deped.gov.ph.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO III
Regional Director
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